NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING

JULY 17 @ 6:30PM, VILLAGE HALL

PRE-MEETING

JULY 15 @ 6:00PM, 650 SODEN DRIVE

A conceptual plan is being considered
for the 2.5 acre property at the corner
of Netherwood and Soden, to build a

large multi-family APARTMENT

e The Village is holding a neighborhood meeting
on July 17 (see letter on reverse side) and we
encourage you to attend

e You are invited to attend a pre-meeting on July
15 (rain or shine) to discuss our approach for the
meeting on July 17

A GRASSROOTS GROUP HAS STARTED TO SHARE OUR
THOUGHTS AND CONCERNS WITH THE VILLAGE AND WILL
FACILITATE THE NEIGHBORHOOD PRE-MEETING

THIS WILL IMPACT YOU!

To learn more,

receive updates,

and have your voice heard
scan the QR code or visit
the website

website: netherwoodneighbors.com
email: info@netherwoodneighbors.com



